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has at all times granted inspiring and dynamic leadership. The Chairman 
of our Board of Directors has made it possible for officers to conduct their 
work with confidence and courage. In fact everyone attached to the 
Committee could be singled out for tribute. Her Excellency Lady Byng of 
Vimy gave us help when it was most needed and the National Committee will 
feel a great loss when she leaves Government House. The Executive Officers have been indefatigable in their efforts. Our Treasurers, Sir George Burn 
and Mr. F» P. Higgins are not only watch dogs of the treasury but have 
found time to acquaint themselves with the inner workings of the organization 
and have been most helpful.


